
 

To whom this may concern: 

QMUG/LA is proud and honored to recommend Bonnie Mitchell to you.  
Bonnie comes to you with years of experience with Macintosh user groups, 
which has endeared her to group leaders worldwide and made her a bit of a 
celebrity in these circles.

Bonnie is able to quickly and easily get the word out about your products, out 
into the hands of the people who review and recommend products to thousands 
of users worldwide, and is able to keep track of the status of all of this — 
without breaking a sweat.

Bonnie brings with her an incredible Rolodex of who’s who in the Mac world 
which makes her well-known, respected and loved by everyone who has had 
the pleasure of meeting and working with her. She brings to your company an 
amazing amount of goodwill.

It is without any hesitation or reservations that the officers and members of 
QMUG/LA speak highly of Bonnie and recommend her to you.  She is an 
invaluable asset to the entire Mac community, and would prove to be that and 
much more to you.

Sincerely,
Doan Thiel Stafford
Co-Chair—QMUG/LA
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